
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

WAUKESHA TRANSIT COMMISSION 
 

Proposed Elimination of Operating Route 2/3 on Sundays Effective January 15, 2024 
 

A public hearing has been scheduled by the City of Waukesha Transit Commission for Thursday, 
December 7, 2023 at 5:30pm in the Common Council Chambers at Waukesha City Hall, 201 
Delafield Street, Waukesha, for the purpose of considering the proposed elimination of 
operating Route 2/3 on Sundays effective January 15, 2024.   This elimination is proposed as 
ridership on Sunday on Route 2/3 is relatively low averaging 46 trips.   More importantly, 68% of 
those trips, 31, can be served directly or within 1/4 to 1/3 mile of Route 1.   In addition, Waukesha 
Metro provides Sunday service to other chain retail store locations in the Waukesha area for 
Target, Kohl’s, Aldi’s.              
 
At the hearing, the Waukesha Transit Commission and staff will afford an opportunity for 
interested persons or agencies to be heard with respect to the proposed change in service.  
Comments may also be submitted in writing until 3 pm Central on December 7, 2023 to: 
Waukesha Metro Transit, Public Hearing Comments, 2311 Badger Drive, Waukesha, WI 53188 
or e-mailed to transit@waukesha-wi.gov.  
 
Any person that has a qualifying disability under the Americans with Disabilities Act that requires 
the hearing to be in an accessible format should contact the Transit Manager at the address 
above or telephone 262.524.3636 by no later than December 1, 2023 so that arrangements may 
be made to accommodate your request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


